COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE IIT
R F L E ;\ S H:' D GONO PILIPINAS

CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM JUN@B 2024

No. |06, series of 2024
CHEDRO il

For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION
INSTITUTIONS (HEIls) IN REGION Il

Subject : MONITORING OF THE ANTI-ILLEGAL DRUGS PROGRAM IN HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS

Date : 03 June 2024

Pursuant to the Memorandum from the Office of the Executive Director No. 442, series of 2024
with subject “Monitoring of the Anti-lllegal Drugs Program in Higher Education Institutions,”
dated May 29, 2024, all higher education institutions (HEIls) are enjoined to answer the
enhanced survey on the implementation of drug education and prevention programs of HEIs
until June 30, 2024. The survey can be accessed at: https:/bit.ly/PADSsurvey2024.

The survey aims to:

1) Establish a baseline information on the implementation of the drug-free learning
institutions policy in higher education institutions (HEIs) in the Philippines;

2) lIdentify the challenges and problems encountered during the implementation of the
policy; and

3) Assess the status and extent of drug use among the student population.

The data collected will be used to develop and implement programs and projects that are
tailored to the issues and concerns faced by the HEIls. They will also be used to assess the
implementation of the drug-free learning institutions policy and identify potential areas for
improvement.

Should there be any question/clarification, please directly coordinate with Mr. Adriane Brent
S. Castro, Education Supervisor I, at (045) 402-66-59 or email at abcastro@ched.gov.ph.

For the HEIs' compliance.

DR. LgR; EsYUSI

Director |V



